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It shall be the policy of the Diocesan Catholic Schools Office, under the aegis of the Bishop, that 
parents/guardians choosing the Competent Private Instruction (CPI) or Private Instruction option, 
(commonly referred to as home schooling) afforded them by the Iowa Code should contact the local 
public school district to begin the process of homeschooling their children.  Catholic schools of the 
Diocese of Des Moines do not provide this option nor may they enter into any dual enrollment 
arrangement for any portion of the day with schools not accredited by the state of Iowa or homeschooling 
parents. 
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